
 

 

The CBGMA board met Saturday, March 13, 2021, at 9:00 AM in Bethel Assembly of God Church’s 
fellowship hall in Corpus Christi. Present were Don Woods, Jason Woods, Larry Surginer, Esther 
Hutsell, David and Linda Carlson, and Emma Williams. 
 
Chaplain Linda Carlson opened in prayer. 
 
Minutes of the January 30, 2021, were approved as reviewed following a motion by Jason Woods and 
second by Emma Williams. 
 
The current treasurer’s report was approved as reviewed following a motion by Emma Williams and 
second by Larry Surginer. 
 
Monthly singings at the Butter Churn Restaurant are postponed until further notice. 
 
The 15th Annual Convention financial breakdown was discussed. 
 
In a unanimous decision, the 16th Annual Convention will be held March 25-26, 2022, at Glory Bound 
Baptist Church of Elmendorf, Texas. 
 
Following discussion and unanimous board decision, the Songwriter Showcase for the San Antonio 
area will be held August 14, 2022, in conjunction with the Dorothy Shipp Memorial Singing at Ashley 
Road Baptist Church in San Antonio, and the Songwriter Showcase for the Corpus Christi area will be 
held September 18, 2022, at First Baptist Church in Sandia. 
 
Following discussion and unanimous vote, the board accepted John Holman’s resignation as a CBGMA 
board member and decided on May 29 as the closing date for members to volunteer to fill the open 
board position. 
 
Possible new singings and resuming existing temporarily-postponed singings were discussed.  
 
The next board meeting will be held at 9:00 AM, Saturday, June 12, 2021, in Bethel Assembly of God 
Church’s fellowship hall in Corpus Christi. 
 
Following a motion by Emma Williams and second by Jason Woods, September’s board meeting will 
be held before the Songwriter Showcase, at 12:30 PM, Saturday, September 18, 2021, at First Baptist 
Church in Sandia. 
 
Following a motion by Esther Hutsell and second by Emma Williams, December’s board meeting will 
be held before the Christmas party, at 10:30 AM, Saturday, December 11, 2021, in Bethel Assembly of 
God Church’s fellowship hall in Corpus Christi. 
 
Chaplain Linda Carlson closed in prayer. 


